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TASMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLAN

Decisions on Amendments
Change 71: Coastal Occupational Charges

and
Change 72: Moorings and Coastal Structures

Council has made decisions on Change 71 and Change 72 to the Tasman Resource Management 
Plan (the Plan), and matters raised in submissions.  All proposed amendments to the Plan from 
these Changes take legal effect from this date. 

Council will serve a copy of the public notice on every person who made a submission.

For enquiries concerning the Plan Changes, please contact Narissa Armstrong via email 
narissa.armstrong@tasman.govt.nz or phone 03 543 8630. 

Publicly Notified: Saturday, 6th November 2021
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